
Background
After receiving a petition from Growing Winchelsea Inc., 
Council is considering a short-stay self-contained ‘RV 
Friendly’ Parking area on the Barwon Riverbank. 

Location
The area is located on the north-east side of the 
Barwon River off Barwon Terrace at the end of Mercer 
Street. 

What difference will this make         
to Winchelsea?
If provided, Winchelsea could be more considered 
more RV Friendly. This will encourage RV travellers 
to spend more time and money in Winchelsea.  It is 
expected that this proposal may make a moderate but 
important contribution to the town’s economy. 

Changes required to the area include creating two 
dedicated RV-friendly parking areas, some minor 
landscaping and signage at an estimated cost of 
$39,500 per year. This is considered the minimum 
requirements to formalise the site. 

More information
Please refer to the ‘Frequently Asked Questions’ for 
further information from www.surfcoast.vic.gov.au 

We want your feedback
Comments are sought by Monday 5 October 2015 
and can be provided as follows:

Council is particularly interested in gaining feedback 
from the landowners surrounding the proposed site 
and users of the Barwon Riverbank in Winchelsea. 

Talk to us: at a ‘Listening Post’ in Winchelsea

Call us on: 5261 0608 (Simon Loone, Coordinator 
Business & Tourism Strategy)

Email us on: tourism@surfcoast.vic.gov.au 

Write to us at: Winchelsea RV Friendly, 
Surf Coast Shire Council, PO Box 350, Torquay, 
Victoria, 3228
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Want to talk face to face to a Council officer? 
We will be available to answer questions and discuss the proposal. Drop in at any time on the following 
dates. 
Café La Hoot, Barwon Terrace, Winchelsea
•	 Tuesday 22 September 9.30am-11am
•	 Thursday 1 October September 2pm-3.30pm
Winchelsea Shopping Centre (outside IGA Supermarket)

•	 Monday 5 October 11.30am – 12.30pm
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Have your say!
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